
BIRMINGHAM, Ala. (August 29, 2018) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased to announce 
that Wade Clements, PE, has joined the firm as a Senior Engineer in the company’s 
East Region.

Clements joins Neel-Schaffer with 25-plus years of experience in highway construction 
and maintenance with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet. Clements will provide 
project management and business development services throughout Neel-Schaffer’s 
Eastern Region footprint.

“We are excited about bringing Wade into the Neel-Schaffer family,” said Chris Sellers,  
Senior Vice President for Neel-Schaffer. “Wade has extensive experience in the fields 
of construction management and maintenance, and he will be a great asset as our 
company continues to grow in the Eastern Region.”

A registered Professional Engineer in Alabama, Florida, and Kentucky, Clements also is a Certified Public Manager 
and a Certified Bridge Inspection Manager. He is a Lieutenant in the U.S. Navy Reserve Civil Engineering Corps, and 
he holds a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from the University of Kentucky.
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About Neel-Schaffer Inc.
Neel-Schaffer is a multi-disciplined engineering and planning firm with offices throughout the Southeast. Founded in 1983, 
the firm has more than 500 professional and technical employees, and in 2018 it was ranked 198th on Engineering News-
Record’s list of the nation’s Top 500 Design Firms.
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